LEPC Meeting Minutes — August 29, 2022 — Commissioners Meeting Room

Meeting called to order at 8:02am

Attended by: Bill Morr, Steve Engleking, Tracy Harker, Alicia Milliman, Logan Ison, Jeremy Hoover, Ben Parish, David
Billows, Terry Martin, and Jessica Price.

Old Business

Terry Martin made a motion to approve the minutes from May 31, 2022. Tracy Harker seconded the motion and all
approved.

Bill Morr gave an update on the command truck. Have truck in our possession. Working with Tri-State Customs and Bill’s
Towing in Angola to install helper springs and sway bar.

Bill Morr scheduled the Haz-Mat Training with Kendallville, Auburn, and Angola Haz-Mat Teams for the morning of
Saturday, September 10, 2022 at the 4h fairgrounds. So far 8 people registered but several others have expressed
interest.

New Business

Bill Morr advised that we need to be thinking about the Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan. This is to be done every 5 years
and was last completed in 2019.

Bill Morr spoke about the 2022 EMAI Conference on October 18-21 in Indianapolis.

Bill Morr advised that following the training on September 10 he would like to purchase some equipment for the new
response trailer. Local Haz-Mat Teams are bringing tools that they recommend so that we can look at them before
purchasing. It was also recommended that cones and/or barricades are purchased. Ben Parish advised that there are
certain times during the year where there are sales. He will get the information to Bill.

Tracy Harker mad/e”’a motion to adjourn at 8:17. Ben Parish seconded the motion and all approved.
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